Dear students,
Here is the information about Coronavirus test:

You can get tested for Coronavirus at the University Hospital Brno (Fakultni nemocnice Brno), Jihlavskad
20, BRNO.

Coronavirus tests are carried out in the tents of the hospital complex, pedestrians can use the entrance
from Netroufalky Street.

Tents are open: weekdays and Saturdays from 8 am to 4 pm (closed on Sundays and public holidays)

Payment of CZK 1,674 can only be made by card.

Before, you need to take an appointment on booking portal:

https://www.reservio.cz/b/fn-brnocovid19

How to take an appointment:

e If you are a foreigner, please use your passport number instead of personal identification
number (,rodné Cislo” in Czech). If you make multiple bookings, provide this information for
each person separately.

e Please, state your phone number (to contact you if needed)
e Please, come on time and be patient

e You will find out the result 24 to 48 hours after collection. Do not call the collection point. The
laboratory will report a negative result to your contact phone number. You will also receive
the result in scanned form from the laboratory system to the email specified in your booking.

e Ifyou need a MEDICAL CERTIFICATE OF THE RESULT OF THE SARS-CoV-2 PCR TEST from the
website of the Mol CR for travel abroad, enter this request in the appropriate text field and
state this request again when collecting.

In case of a positive result, you will be contacted by the Regional Hygiene Station, which we are
obliged to report the result.
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